
 
 

GRI Seminar on Sustainability Introduce Members to Best Practises 

 
Nairobi, 27th June 2014 - During the United Nations Environment Assembly week, KBA partnered with Global Reporting Initiative (GRI) tohost a 

half-day workshop on the Sustainable Finance Initiative (SFI) and Sustainability Reporting for member banks. The focus of the seminar was to 

introduce the industry to the best practice in integrated reporting, and especially articulate the issue of materiality reporting. 
 

GRI is a non-profit organisation that has keenly supported the transition towards a sustainable global economy in which organizations are 

accountable for and transparently disclose their governance and economic, environmental and social performance. 
During the seminar, participants learned about the G4 Sustainable Reporting Guidelines, and the business case and value of Sustainability Reporting. 

Members also participated in group exercises on the reporting process. 
 

KBA also provided an update on the SFI Working Group activities since the conceptualization of the initiative, including the development of the 

Sustainable Finance Principles & Guidelines. 
 


